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The first quarter of 2023 has come and gone too quickly! Our chapter has had a busy few
months as we plan for the year ahead.
As this year’s President some of my goals include facilitating increased member engagement,
encouraging greater student membership and encouraging those student members to
continue with ACHE of South Florida after graduation. Furthermore, I want to work with the
chapter to boost the number of members with Fellowship credentialing. My request to all of
you is to give back to your chapter, by fostering collegial interaction and where appropriate
offering mentorship to our newest members. Finding ways to give all interested members a
“seat at the table” and encouraging greater involvement will grow and strengthen our
organization.

On February 28th we had over 250 attendees at our Board Installation Dinner.
Congratulations to the 2023 Board of Directors and a special thank you to Shane Strum,
President & CEO, Broward Health, and K. Scott Wester, FACHE, President & CEO, Memorial
Healthcare System for leading our fireside chat.

We recently held our first education event at Nicklaus Children’s Hospital, and it was a terrific
program. Panelists shared their knowledge on financing via private equity or alternative
funding in healthcare. It was very relevant to today’s healthcare landscape. If you were not
able to join us in person you have the opportunity to view the lecture on our website at Event
Videos.

ACHE Congress was held in March’ and I would like to thank those members who attended
and presented on behalf of our chapter. You represented us well! 

ACHE of South Florida received the Chapter Innovation Grant under the leadership of our
Immediate Past President, Oyinkansola “Bukky” Ogunrinde. This grant encourages a focus
on growing the membership of C-suite leaders who work in non-hospital settings. Special
thank-you to Haroula Norden, FACHE, President-Elect for spearheading this effort and
ensuring we fulfilled all requirements for the Chapter Innovation Grant.

I am very honored and excited to have the opportunity to lead our 1,200 members through
this year, a year of recovery. I encourage each of you to engage with our chapter and your
fellow members throughout the year.

https://www.acheofsouthflorida.org/
https://www.acheofsouthflorida.org/event_videos.php


Please reach out to me or any of our Board of Directors at any time.

For the latest news, including upcoming events, member and sponsor
spotlights and much more, please bookmark our chapter's website
and follow us on LinkedIn!

Wishing you all the best!

Jenna Merlucci, FACHE
Chapter President, ACHE of South Florida 

About ACHE of South Florida
ACHE of South Florida, known as the South Florida Healthcare Executive Forum (SFHEF)
until 2020, is the local chapter of the American College of Healthcare Executives (ACHE). Its
origins date back to 1972 and serves over one thousand healthcare executives, students, and
supporters spanning seven counties throughout southeast Florida, from Monroe to the
Treasure Coast.

The mission of ACHE and ACHE of South Florida (ACHE-SFL) is to advance our members
and healthcare leadership excellence.

https://www.acheofsouthflorida.org/events.php
https://www.acheofsouthflorida.org/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/acheofsouthflorida/?viewAsMember=true


The 2023 Board of Directors Annual Installation Dinner was held on February 28th at the
Signature Grand. Thank you to the 250 attendees who represented more than 60 companies.
Please check out photos from this event at 2023 Installation Dinner Pictures

Congratulations to the 2023 ACHE of South Florida
Board of Directors

https://jacquelinemariephotos.com/clients/ache-2023-installation-dinner/index.php?page=1


Educational Programs

On March 16th, an expert group of panelists from our local healthcare community discussed
The Future of Healthcare Financing, Private Equity in Healthcare.

I would like to thank the panelists for their time and dedication to making this event a success
and to our hosts Nicklaus Children's Hospital.

If you missed it, you may watch the program Here and receive FREE Qualified Education
Credit. Remember that you must self-report QECs in your ACHE profile.

New Fellows

https://www.acheofsouthflorida.org/event_videos.php
https://youtu.be/Xd7Y8zNptQg
https://www.ache.org/FACHE/


ACHE of South Florida celebrates these individuals who
recently earned board certification in healthcare

management!

Arlen Ross, FACHE

If you are exam-eligible, NOW is a GREAT time to schedule your BOG exam!
Submit your advancement application between now and June 30th and, if

approved,
 ACHE will waive the $225 Board of Governors Exam fee. Apply Here

Updated FACHE Continuing Education Requirement for 2024:

https://www.ache.org/fache?_gl=1*1oanzu1*_gcl_aw*R0NMLjE2ODI1MTgyMzcuRUFJYUlRb2JDaE1JXzVMa3lOekhfZ0lWcWc2ekFCMWt0ZzZjRUFBWUFTQUFFZ0oyMXZEX0J3RQ..*_ga*MjA0NDM0NTg5LjE2MzE2Mjk3NjM.*_ga_HEB1FJSQYT*MTY4MjUyMTI3Mi4xOS4xLjE2ODI1MjE3NjQuNjAuMC4w




CONGRATULATIONS
to the 2022 ACHE Regent Award Recipients

Haroula Norden, FACHE
Senior Level Healthcare

Executive Award

Marla Sanfilippo, FACHE
Mid Level Healthcare

Executive Award

David Duvivier Morpeau
Early Career Healthcare

Executive Award

MEMBER SPOTLIGHTS



Thank you to those ACHE of SF members who spoke at 2023 Congress!

https://www.acheofsouthflorida.org/spotlight/2023/spotlight_mar_2023.php
https://www.acheofsouthflorida.org/spotlight/2023/spotlight_feb_2023.php


Why Become/Remain a Member of ACHE?
Join 48,000+ healthcare leaders from across the country and around the world,

dedicated to improving health for their patients and their communities.
Learn more about membership HERE.

Please visit our chapter's EVENTS page to view and register for
upcoming events.

https://www.ache.org/about-ache/join-ache
https://www.acheofsouthflorida.org/events.php


For the latest chapter news and events, follow us!
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